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admin@guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk 

Weekly Update            
27th March 2024 

                    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

28th March: Term ends at 12pm for the Spring/Easter holiday. 

We wish you all a very happy and peaceful Easter/Spring break.  We look forward to seeing 
you again from Tuesday 16th April. 

If you are looking for ideas of what to do with your children over the holidays, do take a look 
at our website: Home Learning – Guildford Nursery School and Family Centre 
(guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk) 

 

We would highly 
recommend that all 
parents ensure 
children get their 27 
month health review.  

If your child attends 
Guildford Nursery 
School, your Key 
Person will contact you 
about your child’s 
progress check but this 
is not the same as the 
health check. 
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I have been asked to share this with you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would be interested in working as a midday assistant 11.30am-1.30pm Monday-Friday 
term time only at our York Road nursery, please get in contact with us.  
Recruitment@guildfordnscc.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards 

Sally  (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 16th April: Children return to nursery. 
Friday 3rd May: Nursery closed. 
Saturday 18th May 10am-12pm: Froebel Festival.  Come and play in nursery with your whole 
family, friends, neighbours. 
20th-23rd May: Come and play sessions in nursery. 
Friday 24th May: Nursery closed. 
27th -31st May Half Term   
Friday 19th July 12pm: Summer term ends. 
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